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Haddow Isabelle

From: Richard Bowran <Richard.Bowran@sawbridgeworth-tc.gov.uk>

Sent: 29 October 2015 17:18

To: Haddow Isabelle

Cc: Eric Buckmaster

Subject: RE: Sawbridgeworth NP 

Hi Isabelle 

In response to your note and our telephone conversation last evening I have considered the latter from Bidwells, 

and consulted with Cllr Buckmaster.  

We are agreed that we do not want to reconsider the proposed boundaries for our Neighbourhood Area. 

Kind regards 

Richard 

 

Richard Bowran BSc (Hons) MILCM 

Town Clerk 

 

Sawbridgeworth Town Council 

Sayesbury Manor 

Bell Street 

Sawbridgeworth 

CM21 9AN 

 

01279 724537 

www.sawbridgeworth-tc.gov.uk 

clerk@sawbridgeworth-tc.gov.uk 

 
Disclaimer: The information in this message should be regarded as confidential and is intended for the addressee only unless explicitly 

stated.  If you have received this message in error it must be deleted and the sender notified.  The views expressed in this message are 

personal and not necessarily those of Sawbridgeworth Town Council unless explicitly stated.This e mail may contain privileged and/or 

confidential information. All e mails sent and received by Sawbridgeworth Town Council may be subject to disclosure under access to 

information legislation. 

 

 

 

 

From: Haddow Isabelle [mailto:Isabelle.Haddow@eastherts.gov.uk]  

Sent: 28 October 2015 13:21 

To: Richard Bowran <Richard.Bowran@sawbridgeworth-tc.gov.uk> 

Cc: Eric Buckmaster <Eric.Buckmaster@sawbridgeworth-tc.gov.uk> 

Subject: Sawbridgeworth NP  

 

Hi Richard 

 

We have received a few responses to the area designation consultation. One of which proposes an extension of the 

proposed area designation to the north of Spellbrook outside of Sawbridgeworth Parish. Bidwells has written in, 

acting on behalf of the landowners the Diocese of St Albans, the response can be found here within the table: 

http://www.eastherts.gov.uk/index.jsp?articleid=31232.  

 

As this has been raised, would the Town  Council want to re-consider its current proposed boundaries to include this 

site? In order to do this, you would need to have agreement from Thorley Parish as this would not be within 

Sawbridgeworth area. Spellbrook is considered in current planning policy terms a Category 3 Village where no new 

development will be permitted unless it is appropriate within the Rural Area. 
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If you have any questions, please feel free to give me a call.  

 

Kind regards 

 

Isabelle 

 

 

Isabelle Haddow 

Senior Planning Officer,  

Planning Policy  

01992 531605 

 

East Herts Council 

Wallfields 

Pegs Lane 

Hertford 

SG13 8EQ 

Isabelle.haddow@eastherts.gov.uk 

www.eastherts.gov.uk 

 

 

 

This email and any files transmitted with it may be confidential and are intended for the sole use of the intended recipient, copyright remains with East Herts 
Council. 
 
If you are not the intended recipient, any use of, reliance upon, disclosure of or copying of this email is unauthorised. 
 
If received in error, please notify us and delete all copies. 
 
All e-mails and attachments sent or received by East Herts Council and may be subject to disclosure under access to information legislation. 
 
Please note that the Council does not accept responsibility for viruses. Before opening or using attachments, check them for viruses. 


